
Announcement Regarding Parking Permits 
Fall 2023-2024 

 
BA or BAS undergraduate students who are currently in their 5th semester or 
higher (the first semester is the semester when you start the first year of the 
undergraduate program NOT prep school) can apply for the yellow parking 
permit during October 2-6, 2023.  
 
To apply, students need to send an e-mail message to ddemirci@metu.edu.tr by 
12:00 noon on Friday, October 6th, 2023. If we receive more applications than 
the number of yellow permits allocated to our department, allocation will be on 
a First-Come-First-Served basis (based on e-mail arrival time). 
 
BA or BAS undergraduate students who would like to buy a brown parking permit 
may apply online at https://tasitpulu.metu.edu.tr/ beginning October 2, 2023. 
 
If you are a graduate student, you may apply for a yellow or brown parking permit 
online at https://tasitpulu.metu.edu.tr/ beginning October 2, 2023. 
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